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DIVISION OF STATEWIDE SERVICES 
APSIN Programs Unit 

 
5700 E. Tudor Road 

Anchorage, AK 99507 
Main: 907.269.5511 

Fax: 907.338.1051 
 

May 2, 2019 
 
 
Christine Haufe 
Local Agency Security Officer (LASO) 
Southeast Island School District, Client ID 1456 
PO Box 19569 
Thorne Bay, AK 99919 
 
 
RE: Noncriminal Justice Agency Zero Cycle Audit, Client ID 1456 
 
Dear Christine:  
 
In follow up to the zero-cycle audit completed on 11/20/2018 with your agency, Southeast Island School 
District, the following findings have been resolved:  
 
 

Physical Security and Policies  
Agency Policy on Access, Use, Storage, Retention & Destruction 
of CJI In Compliance 

Personnel Security- misuse policy In Compliance 

 
 
Your agency’s response to resolve these findings is greatly appreciated. Southeast Island School District’s 
compliance with security guidelines in the FBI and CSA Security Policies, helps ensure citizen’s privacy 
is protected and criminal justice information is kept confidential as prescribed by state and federal law.  
 
Thank you for your support and continued compliance with security policies. Our office is available as a 
resource to provide guidance and education on security policy compliance. We look forward to our 
continued partnership with your agency on compliance with FBI and CSA Security Policies.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 907-269-5766 or dianna.thornton@alaska.gov  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Dianna Thornton 
Noncriminal Justice Agency & Criminal History Repository Auditor 
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